10 September 2021

Dear Primary Care colleagues, 

The GP Hotline number is: 0141 240 9425

This should be used for GPs looking to make referrals or to speak with specialties. This is answered by the call centre who can deal with upwards of 7000 calls daily.

Calls will be answered quickly, however on occasion if no call handler is immediately available the call will be put on hold and hear music. Calls will also be put on hold whilst the operator finds the number to transfer the call to. 

A new system has recently been installed and we would appreciate patience with staff who are using this and may be a little slower. 

The transfer of the call system has thrown up a couple of issues. One of these issues was a small number of GPs were using a historic GP Hotline number which was linked to the old Western Infirmary (0141 211 1999). This number is no longer in use as the GP Hotline but now is used for Helimed (as part of the Major Trauma Centre). A recorded message is on this number advising of the correct GP Hotline number.
Acute referrals to the Mental Health Assessment Units should be carried out using Consultant Connect. 
Consultant Connect is being used by our Paediatric colleagues at RHC to facilitate ‘prof-to-prof’ conversations regarding acute referrals.  
A number of specialities are using Consultant Connect to provide advice and support referrals. 
I hope this is helpful and I will endeavour to pull together a summary of the appropriate referral phone numbers across the board area

Kind regards
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Dr Kerri Neylon

Deputy Medical Director for Primary Care & Deputy Responsible Officer
Email Kerri.Neylon@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
